
CHAPLIN COMMUNITY AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

MEETING MINUTES OF  March 13, 2019.   CHAPLIN TOWN HALL 

ChairSchein called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM 

Members PRESENT: Schein, Ricklin, Seige ,Maggs,OTHERS Lewis, Arielle and Josh Walmsly who have  

agreed to join our Commission. 

Schein will take minutes 

Minutes of last meeting, will be approved at our April meeting. (No quorum in Feb.Sustainable team 

discussed our progress. Same people in Feb20, 13th was cancelled.) 

Hemp farming was discussed as legislation passed to allow it to some degree. Some of us will attend a 

workshop at Lyman H.S. on the 28th about growing non tradition crops including hemp. 

With three new members we will have a full Board. The names will be submitted for approval at the 

next Board of Selectmen meeting and then after being sworn in will be seated for our April meeting! 

A few of us designed and disseminated  a senior housing questionnaire to gather information regarding 

need in Town. Also Lewis will be contacting senior housing in the area to learn about waiting lists and 

whether they offer affordable, luxury or  both types of apartments. Irene is working on a proposal to 

present to PZC meeting in April which will show need and draft concept. Irene will contact Access 

Agency to have an on site meeting prior to that PZC meeting. 

We also discussed working with clean up day crew to expand the event by providing information on a 

variety of Sustainable topics like recycling. Josh will make the contact on this. Also we would invite a  

representative from Sustainable CT. to inform about the initiative and using their website. 

Next meeting, April, 10, 2019 

ADJOURN 7:32 PM 


